
 

 

News Release For immediate release 
 

Multicultural Association’s Financial Literacy Program 
reopening for Fall 2020 registration 

Financial Literacy Program for Newcomers back in classroom 
 

Fort McMurray, AB/ August 21, 2020 – The Multicultural Association of Wood 
Buffalo (MCA) is reopening its Financial Literacy Program for fall classes this 
September with appropriate social-distancing measures.  
 
The Financial Literacy Program will reopen as an in-person class in the Keyano 
Theatre location, with a maximum capacity of 30 participants per session level. The 
MCA is taking social distancing precautions and will be providing hand sanitizer at 
each session. Masks will be required for attendees. 
 
This program is designed to introduce Newcomers to Canada to the Canadian 
financial system. It is open to registration for anyone interested in honing their 
financial knowledge, with two tiers of instruction that aim to help participants build 
skills around managing personal finances. The Level 1 program session is designed 
to give students the fundamental skills for managing finances. The Level 2 program 
takes participants to the next level, focusing on: the concept of money and 
establishing financial goals, determining net worth, evaluating company stocks and 
private offerings, real estate investing, how to avoid fraud or scam, and Internet 
and network marketing. 
 
The cost to register is $25, with this amount refunded to participants who attend at 
least 80 per cent of the classes.  
 
For the schedule, location and registration link to the program, please visit the 
MCA website: www.mcawb.org/flp.  
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